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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration
SPECIAL EDITION

What a lovely time we all had over the Jubilee Celebration weekend - our homes dressed up 
in red, white & blue, the wonderful ‘sold out’ Celebration Concert held in 

All Saints Church, and of course the superb Picnic on June 4th.
A huge thanks to everyone who made these lovely events happen - from the individual 

households who made the effort to dress their homes, the bakers who made the cakes for the 
older residents of the village, the performers and helpers at the concert, the volunteers who 
mowed & cleared the field and erected the gazebos (and took them all down again after the 

event), a certain individual (you know who you are!) who arranged the Treasure Hunt and all 
the special Jubilee medals for every household and of course Michael & Valerie Canton 

for allowing us to use their field.  
Without these people none of this could have happened!

We hope you enjoy the pictures in this special issue, and maybe keep this as a 
memento of Lopen’s 2022 Jubilee Celebrations.









GOD SAVE THE QUEEN
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LOPEN PARISH COUNCIL
PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS
Due to the ending of Covid rules LPC meetings 
can now resume in the Sunday School Room. 
The public are welcome to join the meetings.
PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS
Parish Council meetings take place in the 
Sunday School Room at 7.00pm on the following 
dates: 

•	 Monday 25 July
•	 Monday 22nd August (29 is a Bank Holiday)
•	 Monday 26th September 
•	 Monday 31st October
•	 Monday 28th November
•	 Monday 19th December (26 is Boxing Day) 

Please contact a councillor or the Parish Clerk 
at least one week before, if there is a matter you 
would like added to the agenda. 

MEETING MINUTES
Please note that Parish Council minutes, 
audited accounts and other statutory 
information, which must be made available to 
the public, are available on the village website - 
https://lopenvillage.org/council

Only £1 for a hot drink (including refill) and 
a slice of homemade cake.

Everyone welcome - 
including parents with young children.

COFFEE STOP
at the Sunday School Room

10.30am to 12.00 midday

JULY
Wednesday 13th
Wednesday 27th

AUGUST
Wednesday 10th
Wednesday 24th

This is my last issue of the Lopen Eye, but 
don’t despair!  A new team are currently 

working on a different version of The Eye.  It 
may not be in the same format as the current 
Eye but it will still be full of interesting news 
and useful information.  They are hoping to 
have the first issue available for September.


